

The Conservative Group

Conservative Group Office County Hall Beverley East Yorkshire HU17 9BA

Tel: (01482) 393221

CM/HW

19th July 2012

Mr. I. Francis Sunny Bank Church Lane West Meon Petersfield Hampshire GU32 1LD

Dear Mr. Francis

Re: Safer Roads Humber Safety Cameras

Thank you for your recent enquiry regarding the Safer Roads Humber annual report.

The Department for Transport sets the framework for the report and the values used in transport analysis guidance for the benefits to society from the prevention of collisions. Whilst I respect your right to your viewpoint, your concerns have been addressed through this authority's formal complaint system, Humberside Police and the Independent Police Complaints Commissioner. I have nothing further to add.

Yours sincerely

t smith rouse transmission

Councillor Chris Matthews

Mitallherry

Infrastructure, Highways and Emergency Planning

E.mail address conservative.group@eastriding.gov.uk